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Pickwick Southside
Pickwick Southside School is unlike any other school in the 

Hardin County School District, with grades spanning from 
Pre-K through eighth. We are located at the southern part of 
Hardin County, nearing the McNairy County line, as well as the 
Mississippi State line. Our total enrollment is approximately 205 
students. This allows for smaller class numbers, which allows our 
school to be more of a family-like environment. The 2022-2023 
school marks the 72nd year of Pickwick Southside being a staple 
in the Pickwick/Counce/Shiloh area.  

The 2022-2023 school year brings several exciting changes to 
our school. We are excited to welcome back Natalie Aven and our 
Pre-K program. Dwanna Johnson and Amanda Mullins will be 
assisting in the Pre-K program. We know the importance of early 
education to help develop a drive to learn at an early age. We are 
so thankful to have this program back at our school. 

We also welcomed another vital program into our school called 
the School Based Behavioral Health Liaison (SBBHL) Program. 
SBBHL program, a service from Quinco Mental Health Center, 
works with students, families and teachers to reduce the impact 
of individual stressors by helping students identify positive 
coping skills and stress management. In addition, the program 
also works with teachers and school administrators to develop 
a trauma-informed environment that fosters resiliency. We are 
excited to welcome this program and our Liaison, Mr. Stanford 
McCorkle, to Pickwick Southside. 

For the 2022-2023 school year, our school-wide theme is 
“Changing the World, One Child at a Time”. The bulletin board 
near the front office and cafeteria displays our school staff at 
this time, however throughout the school year each class will 

Pickwick Southside School’s “World Changers,” bullentin board currently showcases the school’s staff.
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